
 

 

Home Learning - Week 2 

We have enjoyed another exciting week as we have continued getting to know each other and have 

become more familiar with the classroom and outdoor setting. The children are responding really well 

to some of the new changes to their routine and are becoming so much more independent.  Our story 

for the week as been ‘The Colour Monster’ you may wish to watch it by following the link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IY6d1jyvmVg 

 We have had practised our cutting skills and made our own colour monsters. 

 We have talked about our families and who we live with. 

 We have been practising blending and segmenting cvc words suing our robot arms and voices. 

 We have been to our first family group session.  This session is held once a week, the children 

meet in a mixed group of children of all ages (family members are taught in the same group).  

During the sessions the children will take part in a variety of activities such as discussing 

topical issues, exploring the learning powers, planning fund raising events and much more. 

Notes/Reminders: 

 Due to the Bank Holiday on Monday 19th September our first PE session will now be on Monday 

26th September, the children can wear their PE kits into school and remain in them all day. PE 

will be every Monday.  

 

Codden Class - Letters and Sounds Meeting - Weds 28th Sept 2:30pm 

We will meet in Codden Class, during the meeting we will talk to you about how we teach early 

reading and writing, give you lots of tips of how to help your child at home and answer any questions that you 

may have.   

 

Preschool - Stay and Play - Thursday 22nd Sept 2-3pm 

If you have younger children who currently attend our Pre-school or if you may be interested in sending your 

child to Preschool if you are very welcome to join us for a stay and play session where you can explore the 

classroom and gardens and meet the staff.  Please let a member of the EYFS team know if you will be attending 

this session. 

 

Home Learning Task:  

 Please could you practise recognising and recognising the letters in your name.  You could 

explore writing using different pens/pencils, using chalk outside, writing letters in a tray of 

salt or sand or finger painting your name. 

Many thanks for your help and support, see you next week.  

Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IY6d1jyvmVg

